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VOLUNTEER ASSURANCES FORM 
Dear Volunteer Applicant: 

 

Welcome to our School Volunteer Program! Without your caring and willingness to give of your talents and 

resources, we would not be able to provide many of the services now available to our students. 

 

Confidentiality: The District’s school volunteer program asks all volunteers to respect students’ privacy. While 

volunteering, please keep observations about student behavior and academic performance confidential, and only 

disclose pertinent, sensitive student information to a teacher, guidance counselor, assistant principal, or principal. 

 

Student Safety:  Because student safety is our greatest priority, screening volunteers is required to prevent the rare 

but real possibility of a volunteer entering our schools for less than honorable purposes. We ask that you read New 

Hampshire RSA 632-A:10 (as shown below), Prohibition from Child Care Service of Persons Convicted of Certain 

Offenses, which has been reprinted below. After reading the RSA, please sign the Volunteer Assurances form, also 

below, and return the form to your school office.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and for your willingness to help improve the services we offer to our students. 

 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

NEW HAMPSHIRE EDUCATION LAWS ANNOTATED 
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